
Dear Parents: 
 
 This year we will continue our collaboration having a combined 
Vacation Bible School for both Immaculate Heart of Mary and St. Joan of 
Arc families.  This year VBS will be hosted at St. Joan of Arc.  We are very 
excited to announce the new Vacation Bible School theme, Rocky Railway: 
Jesus’ Power Pulls us Through. Children ages four to ten will learn about 
Jesus, the saints, prayer and Sacred Scripture through music, games and 
fun activities. At the end of the four action packed days, children will leave 
with a greater understanding of their Catholic faith and a few surprises. 
 
 IHM/SJA Vacation Bible School will take place from 9:00 am until 
noon on June 8th, 9th, 10th and 11th (Monday-Thursday). A very nominal 
fee is required at the time of registration: $35 for one child, $50 for two 
children, $55 for three children and $60 for four or more children. 
 
  
Immaculate Heart of Mary: 5692 Central Ave. Indianapolis, IN 46220 to 
the attention of Kim Elkins. Checks may be written out to Immaculate Heart 
of Mary. 
 
St. Joan of Arc: 4217 Central Ave. Indianapolis, IN 46205 to the attention 
of Kyle Murphy. Checks may be written out to St. Joan of Arc Catholic 
Church.  
 
Registration deadline is Friday, April 24th. Registration will be capped at 
125 students. Every family participating must have an adult volunteer on at 
least one day. 
 
 We hope that your families will join us to celebrate and learn about 
our Catholic Faith at this summer's Vacation Bible School! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Immaculate Heart of Mary and St. Joan of Arc  

Vacation Bible School Ministry 


